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Subject: FW: 1440 Taylor Drive Road Closure Bylaw No. 9117, 2020

From: Mark Nielsen
Sent: Sunday, May 03, 2020 12:57 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: 1440 Taylor Drive Road Closure Bylaw No. 9117, 2020 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Hello: 
Can you say if the following will have an impact, if any, on the nearby section of the Heritage River 
Trail from Taylor Drive down to the Fraser River?  

City Council Consideration of 1440 Taylor Drive Road Closure Bylaw No. 9117, 2020:  
https://news.princegeorge.ca/en/news/city-council-consideration-of-1440-taylor-drive-road-closure-
bylaw-no-9117-2020.aspx 
Staff Report to Council: https://news.princegeorge.ca/en/resources/Files/Public-
Hearings/BL9117_Staff_Report_Apr_9.pdf 
Appendix A Map: https://news.princegeorge.ca/en/resources/Files/Public-
Hearings/BL9117_Appendix_A.pdf 

Thanks. 
Mark Nielsen, president 
Caledonia Ramblers Hiking Club 
(PO Box 26, Station A 
Prince George, BC, V2L 4R9) 
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